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NOTICE 

 

 

As per Clause 7 of the Maldivian Red Crescent (MRC) Statutes, the General Assembly must be held before the 

end of April every two years. The Governing Board of MRC has decided that the 13th General Assembly will 

take place on 25th and 26th April 2025 (Friday & Saturday).  

 

At this General Assembly, some of the following key matters will be addressed:  

• Elections for vacant positions on the Governing Board and Complaints Committee 

• Presentation and adoption of the 2025 – 2026 Annual Plan and Budget  

• Presentation and adoption of the 2023 – 2024 Annual Report and Audit Report 

 

In accordance with the MRC Statutes, applications for vacant positions in the Governing Board and Complaints 

Committee are open to all members of MRC who meet the eligibility criteria. Application forms are available 

at MRC Headquarter (Plot number 11493, 2nd Floor, Hithigas Magu, Hulhumale’) and on our website 

www.redcrescent.org.mv 

 

For any further inquires, please contact us via 3341009 or info@redcrescent.org.mv 
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